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Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! This newsletter will be sent out 

weekly/bi-weekly and will share important information to all of you, our 

valued members of our school community. We encourage you to also 

visit our school website regularly. And, feel free to use Google Translate  

to support with multi-language translation, as needed. We are looking 

forward to working with and supporting all of our students, staff and 

parents/guardians! 

Sincerely, 

Louis Lim (Principal), Erika Pridie & Stacey Sadacharan (Vice-Principals) 

 

Greetings From Our School Trustee, Ed Law 

Dear families,  

It is my pleasure to welcome all new and returning families to school for the 2023-2024 
school year. I hope everyone had a wonderful summer and wish you a positive start to 
the new school year. I know it can be a time of transition for many, and am grateful for 
the dedication and professionalism of our school staff for all that they do to support 
students as they start the new school year, and create a warm, welcoming and 
inclusive environment in our schools. 

The education of your children is a partnership, and we recognize that you are our 
most important partner when it comes to your child’s education. As a family member, 
there are many ways you can engage in your child’s learning, from speaking with your 
child about school and connecting with school staff to volunteering or becoming 
involved with the school council. You know your child best and we place great value 
on the relationship we have with families. I look forward to connecting with you 
throughout the school year.  

As your school trustee, it is my role to advocate for quality public education in York 
Region, and to ensure that our students remain at the centre of all of our decision 
making. The Board of Trustees has many responsibilities, including making policy and 
budget decisions, and communicating with the public. Please feel free to contact me if 
you have any questions or concerns, and I will continue to keep you updated 
throughout the year on what is happening in the board. You can also visit our 
newsroom, listen to our podcast and connect with us on social media to stay up-to-
date on what’s happening in the board.  

This year, we are pleased to welcome our new Director of Education Bill Cober, who 
took on the role on August 1 this year. He brings nearly 30 years of experience in 
public education in York Region, a commitment to student achievement and well-
being, and a strategic and collaborative approach.  

Later in the year, we will be undertaking a comprehensive strategic plan review. One 
of our roles as a board is to set the Multi-Year Strategic Plan that establishes our 
priorities and guides our direction as a school board. We will be reviewing that plan 
this year, and engaging with communities is a priority for us. Your input will be 
important and I look forward to sharing more information with you on this in the future.  

I wish you all a great start to the school year and a happy, safe and successful year 
ahead.  

Ed Law 

Trustee, Markham Wards 3 and 4 

 
 
 

Daily Schedule 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/buroak.ss/Pages/default.aspx
https://translate.google.com/
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/board-trustees/roles-and-responsibilities
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/policies-procedures
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/board-plans/budget
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/board-trustees/board-trustees-directory
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/newsroom
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/departments/corporate-communications/tune-yrdsb-podcast
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/yrdsb-appoints-bill-cober-director-education
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/board-plans/multi-year-strategic-plan


 

For Our Grade 9 Parents/Guardians 



 

Grade 9 Parent/Guardian Information Sessions 

All parents/guardians of our Grade 9 students are welcome to join us for an in-

person Grade 9 Parent/Guardian Information Session in our school library on 

Tuesday September 5th from 8:15 to 9:05 a.m. There will be an opportunity to 

ask questions at the end of the presentation. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are unable to attend the in-person session on Tuesday morning, please 

join us for a virtual Grade 9 Parent/Guardian Information Session at 7:00 p.m. on 

Thursday September 7th. See the meeting link below. 

Microsoft Teams meeting  

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device  

Click here to join the meeting  

Meeting ID: 288 657 476 700  
Passcode: Ty3nTP  

Download Teams | Join on the web 

Learn More | Meeting options  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MDFmM2ViNGItOGVhYS00OWJkLWJmMzctZjAwNWJmZWJkZWRl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22bd79c313-cdf7-458e-aaf9-06e1d7fd1889%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224398a29d-5aa1-4624-a380-94912fe7386f%22%7d
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-teams/download-app
https://www.microsoft.com/microsoft-teams/join-a-meeting
https://aka.ms/JoinTeamsMeeting
https://teams.microsoft.com/meetingOptions/?organizerId=4398a29d-5aa1-4624-a380-94912fe7386f&tenantId=bd79c313-cdf7-458e-aaf9-06e1d7fd1889&threadId=19_meeting_MDFmM2ViNGItOGVhYS00OWJkLWJmMzctZjAwNWJmZWJkZWRl@thread.v2&messageId=0&language=en-US


 
Parking Reminders 



 



 

Have a wonderful weekend! 


